
 

 

 

 

 

 

THE SUGAR INDUSTRY LABOUR WELFARE FUND 

 

INVITATION TO BID 

(Authorised under section 16 (i) Public Procurement Act 2006) 

Open advertised bidding (National) 
 

 

CONSTRUCTION OF NEW COMMUNITY WELLNESS CENTRE AT 

GOKHOOLA 

 

Procurement Ref No: SILWF OAB 6/2021-2022. 

 

The Sugar Industry Labour Welfare Fund a parastatal body under the aegis of Ministry of 

Gender Equality and Family Welfare is inviting sealed bids from eligible and qualified Bidders 

for the construction of New Community Wellness Centre at Gokhoola, as fully described in the 

bidding documents. 

Any resulting contract shall be subject to condition referred to in the Bid document. Queries if 

any, should be addressed to the General Manager, SILWF, 15-21 Edith Cavell Street, Port-

Louis or Email: - silwf@intnet.mu.  

The Bidding Documents can be downloaded by interested bidders from the website of Public 

Procurement Portal (publicprocurement.gov.mu.org). 

The duly completed quotation form should be sealed in a single envelope, clearly marked with 

the Procurement Reference Number and Bidders name at the back of the envelope, 

addressed to the General Manager, the Sugar Industry Labour Welfare Fund and shall be 

deposited in the Tender box located at The Sugar Industry Labour Welfare Fund, 15-21 Edith 

Cavell Street, Port-Louis not later than Monday 18 July 2022 at 10.00 hrs local time. Bids will 

be opened on the same day at 10.10 hrs. 

Electronic bids or late bids will not be accepted.  

The Sugar Industry Labour Welfare Fund reserves the right to accept or reject all Bids, and to 

cancel the bid process at any time prior to award, without incurring any liability towards any 

bidder or has any obligation to inform any bidder of the reasons thereof. 

 

         Date: 17 June 2022 
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